
Directorate of Open and Distance Learning 

Jamia Hamdard, Hamdard Nagar 

New Delhi-110062  
 

 

Dated: - 27
th
 June, 2013  

Subject: - Not to mention the name of Jamia Hamdard in the advertisement for admission 

in any study centre. 

It is requested to all the coordinators of authorized Study Centre of Jamia Hamdard that they 

should not mention the name of ‘Jamia Hamdard’ in any kind of advertisement for admission in 

upcoming session 2013-2014, till further notice.         

 

 

Dr. T. O. Siddiqi 

Director 
 


